Dear Mika,

| visited your property today and | am in agreement that the birch stem touching the pergola
should be removed to ground level. No further interaction with the council is required in order to
proceed with the works. Formal confirmation of this will follow shortly. The proposed works are
considered exempt from the usual notification process due to the recent root plate movement
evident around the base of the stem.

Planning Technician: Please log in my name as: 1x birch stem, - Fell — DD, rear garden of 53
Camden Square, London NW1 9XE.

Please contact me | can be of further assistance.
Kind regards

Nick Bell
Tree and Landscape Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5939

I was advised to contact you regarding a dangerous tree in our garden.

The tree is leaning against an old, collapsing trellis that is not going to be able to support it for much longer.
I can hear the trellis creaking and moving under the weight of the tree.

Lately the tree has also pulled up from the ground indicating that it is beginning to lean more.

The tree is leaning dangerously directly over the parking area and the pavement.

[ am extremely worried about it.

The link below to photos

Kind regards,

Mika Burdett






